Library Advisory Committee
Meeting Minutes
(No Quorum)

March 8, 2011 Valley View Library

5:00 P.M. SeaTac, WA

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by Zenetta Young at 5:00 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Vice Chair Harlan Feinstein, John Glover

MEMBERS ABSENT: Chair Cheryl Forbes, Jacqueline Krutz, Francisco Ebreo

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF PRESENT: Zenetta Young, Administrative Assistant

GUESTS PRESENT: None

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The January 11, 2011 minutes were approved.

REPORTS:

Chairperson: No report given.

Friends of the Library: No report given.

City of SeaTac: Ms. Young reported the City has an immediate opening for a Civil Service Commissioner.
Commissioner’s serve a four (4) year term; the commission meets on the second Monday of each month, at 3:30 p.m.

The commission ensues that hiring and promotions are fair and competitive and that all personnel rules are fairly
administered for City Fire Fighters.

The Riverton Post Office will be hosting a free document shredding event on Saturday, March 12", from 9 a.m. until 1
p.m. The City is offering a free Community Emergency Response Team. (CERT) training. CERT training is a disaster
preparedness course taught by Police and Fire Departments around the country. The course is open to anyone who
lives or works in the city of SeaTac and Burien. Classes are held Thursdays from 6 — 9 p.m. Contact Community
Service Officer Meechee Burnett at 206.973.4917 or Mechee.burnett@kingcounty.gov for registration information.

United Way of King County is offering free tax preparation for households making less than $50,000 annually. There
are two locations in SeaTac, the Angle Lake Family Resource Center on Tuesdays from 6 — 9 p.m. for Somali &
Spanish speakers, Saturdays from 9 a.m. — 1 p.m. for Spanish speakers, and also at the SeaTac Airport/Airport Jobs
Office on Thursdays from 6 — 9 p.m. for Amharic & Spanish speakers, and Saturdays 1 - 2 p.m. for Cambodian
speakers.

Valley View Library/New Business: Mr. Greeley introduced the new Children’s Librarian Julie Miller. The annual
book sale has been scheduled for Saturday, October 1, 2011. Representatives from the City and King County Library
Systems (KCLS) have met to look at potential sites for a new library location. There will be a new job searching
program coming out in May in conjunction with WorkSource. There is currently a Book Cover Walking Tour of 8
Cities in King County, which enables you to access a code and listen to a synopsis of the book. KCLS is now the
largest Library System in the United States and number one (1) for circulations.

Around The Table: None

Other Announcement: The next scheduled library meetings are May 10, 2011, September 13, 2011, and November 8,
2011 at 5 p.m.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 5:58 p.m.
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